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I am a former member of the GAC-MS Subcommittee on Lane Splitting/Lane Sharing 

 

I was a member of the GAC-MS Subcommittee on Lane Splitting/Lane Sharing since 

its inception. I am an Oregon resident and long-term motorcycle enthusiast. 

I support SB422. 

 

Lane splitting cuts down on emissions and alleviates traffic congestion, but most 

importantly, it affords motorcyclists the ability to avoid being rear-ended by a motor 

vehicle. I strongly believe this bill will save lives. I support SB422. 

 


